
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 9, 1999 

 

SUBJECT: PC 99-16:  101-125 S. Main Street 

 

Please find attached three exhibits submitted by Big Idea for additional consideration on 

their proposed design marker for the Board’s consideration at their June 17, 1999 

meeting.  

 

DAH/jd 

 

Enclosure 
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